
purpose of the titie and promote the objectives and characteristics of 
the respective zones. 

1.040 CONFLICTING PROVISIONS 

' 

These regu1ations .shall not nullify the more restrictive provisions of 
other private �ovenants -and agreements, or other laws or general 
Ordinances of the City, but shall prevail and take precedence over such 
provisions which are less restrictive. 

1.050 LICENSES TO CONFORM 

All Departments, Officials, and Employees of Corydon which are vested 
with the duty or authority to issue permits or licenses shall conform to 
the provisions of these regulations and shal.1 issue no permit or license 
for a use, building, or purpose where the same would be in conflict with 
the provisions contained herein. 

1.060 NOT A LICENSING REGULATION 

Nothing contained in these regulations shall be deemed to be a consent, 
1 i cense or permit to use any property or to locate, construct, or 
maintain any structure or facility or to carry on any trade, industry, 
occupation, or activity. 

1.070 BUILDING PERMITS REQUIRED 

No building or structure shall be constructed, altered, or moved, nor 
shall the use of land be changed except after issuance of a permit for 
the same by the Zoning Administrator. It shall be the responsibility of 
the general contractor and/or builder to obtain and post the building 
permit. The City pol ice department shal 1 have enforcement powers to 
include the issuance of citations. 

1.080 PERMITS TO COMPLY WITH THE ZONING REGULATIONS 

Permits shall not be granted for the construction or alteration of any 
building or structure, or for the moving of a building onto a lot, or 
for the change of the use in any land, building, or structure, if such 
construction, alteration, moving, or change in use would be a violation 
of any of the provisions of these regulations. No sewer service line, 
no water line, no electrical, gas, or telephone utilities shal 1 be 
installed to serve such premises if such use will be in violation of the 
regulations contained herein. 

1.090 PERMITTED USES 

No structure sha 11 hereafter be bu i 1 t, moved, or remade 1 ed and no 
structure or land shall hereafter be used, occupied, or designed for use 
or occupancy except for a use that is permitted within the zoning 
district in which the structure or land is located. 
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